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All	Members	of	
PRGMEA	(SZ) 

Dear	Sirs,	 
	 
We	have	 been	 informed	 by	 TDAP	 that a large 22 member trade delegation from Mauritius is 
visiting Pakistan from October 8 to October 15, 2019. 
  
The delegation has shown their keen interest in the areas of importing Pakistani ready made 
garments and accessories like ladies shalwar kameez, kurtis, tops, jeans, childrenswear, knitwear, 
ladies handbags, jackets, towels, bedsheets etc.  
  
In this respect TDAP is chalking out a comprehensive B2B meeting plans of the visiting guests. 
  
Interested	members	who	want	to	have	B2B	meetings	with	Mauritius	delegation	may	send	their	
contact	details	(focal	person,	company	profile,	contact	details)	to	the	association	by	tomorrow	
i.e.	4th	October	2019,	enable	us	to	send	a	compile	list	to	TDAP. 
	 
Thanks	&	regards, 
	 
Shaista	Naz 
Secretary 
	 
	


